
From: Paula Sole <paula.sole@westsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 2:15 PM 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Lyndhurst School (010/24) and Vale School (011/24) 
 

Hi Chris – thanks for your email and yes of course that’s absolutely fine – no problem        
 

Paula Sole | Project Support Officer - School Organisation & Development, Education & Skills 
West Sussex County Council 
Location: Northleigh (Ground Floor), Tower Street, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1RE 
Internal: 23049 | External: 0330 22 23049 | E-mail: paula.sole@westsussex.gov.uk 

 

 
 
 

 
 
From: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 1:39 PM 
To: Paula Sole <paula.sole@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Lyndhurst School (010/24) and Vale School (011/24) 
 
Hiya Paula, 
 
Please can I have an extension of time for these applications until 17th May 2024.  I am aiming to get 
these completed by the end of the week. 
 
Kind regards, 
Chris Bartlett 
Principal Planner, Planning Services, Highways, Transport and Planning Directorate 
West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 
1RQ 
Internal: 26946| External: 0330 222 6946 
E-mail: chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk | Web: www.westsussex.gov.uk  
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